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25 November 2019 

 

Decision—Aurizon Network's UT5 draft amending access undertaking (UT5 DAAU) 

Today, we released our decision on Aurizon Network's UT5 draft amending access undertaking (UT5 DAAU). 

The decision considers that amendments are required to Aurizon Network's UT5 DAAU in order for it to be 

approved. These amendments include a number of revisions requested by Aurizon Network together with coal 

producer representatives throughout our investigation. 

Stakeholders have been provided opportunities to comment on Aurizon Network's UT5 DAAU throughout the 

assessment process. We have considered all submission material received from stakeholders in reaching our 

decision.   

The QCA's decision on Aurizon Network's UT5 DAAU, along with all stakeholder submissions and other relevant 

material can be accessed at www.qca.org.au 

http://www.qca.org.au/

